
 

 

 

 

          

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are excited to start a new After School Dance Club for Y5 and Y6 children which 

will be running every Thursday from 3:30pm till 4:15pm. Sessions start on 

Thursday 9th January and will run until Thursday 20th March. Sessions will be 

delivered by an external provider. Children will need to bring their PE kits to school 

on these days. Children will be dismissed from the main entrance at the end of the 

session each week.  

 

Your child has indicated that they would like to take part in the club. 

 

If you wish for your child to take part in the Dance club, starting on Thursday 9th 

January 2025, please complete the online consent form to request a place via the 

link: 

https://forms.office.com/e/J4EJx7W29c 

Please complete this form by Friday 22nd November. 

You will be notified by text message if your child has a place in the Y5 & 6 Dance 

Club.  

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please speak with myself or your 

child’s class teacher. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs Morris 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/J4EJx7W29c

